
We had a great start to the term in Heron Class last week and  

everyone has settled into their new class really well. We are all  

looking forward to the year ahead.  

Dropping off and picking up your child - in year 3 and 4 we encourage  

the children to go up onto the top playground in the morning before  

school. There is an adult on the playground from 8.50am. After school please 

meet your child in the library. This helps to keep the corridors clear. 

PE - Our usual PE day will be Monday afternoons. However, we may  

do sport at other times so please make sure that your child has  

their PE kit in their locker at all times.  

 

Forest School - your child will be taking part in forest school as part of their                          

curriculum learning this half term. We will be painting with mud, lighting 

campfires, cooking damper bread and making paint from eggs and charcoal.  

Please make sure that your child has their forest school kit with them on these 

Thursdays: 20th September, 27th September, 4th October, 11th October, and 

18th October. 

Fruit snacks at playtime  If you would like your child to have a  

fruit snack to eat at playtime please send them to school with one 

 (free fruit stops in year 2).  

Homework  

Your child will be bringing their reading book home each day. Please read with 

them – this really does help. They will also be given some homework on a Friday, 

this will focus on spelling, times tables and topic, this is due in on a Wednesday 

morning.  

Residential – Our one night residential trip to Simonsbath House is booked for 

Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th of September. Remember to bring in your 

deposits by Friday 14th September.  

School Dinners – children in year 3 and above need to pay for school dinners. 

They are £2.00 per meal. You can send the money in with your child or pay in 

the office.  

Thanks for your support. If you have any questions or queries about your    

child’s learning please pop in and see us. 


